
#BeTheCount
Census Art

Contest
Thursday Network has partnered with The Black Swan

Academy and DC Action for Children to launch a

virtual student arts competition to help middle and

high school students channel their creativity during

the COVID-19 school closures.  

 

Despite the closure of schools, students are

continuing to create, dream, and express their ideas

through their own unique talents and abilities. We’re

inviting students from across the district  to enter our

#BetheCount Contest and inspire youth and their

families to complete the census. It’s a chance to be

involved in a movement that only happens once every 

10 years.

 

 Click here to learn more about our Census Art

Contest. We are super excited to see all of your art!

A panel of accomplished artists will select middle

and high school winners with prizes up to $200.

Submit your entry by May 1st. Winners will be

announced May, 15, 2020.

For questions or concerns email

civic@thursdaynetwork.org 

April 1st is Census Day!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r_fp2tCDCTOA464ATm4yHtOLAh5TVIewHzfzgg_WFMo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r_fp2tCDCTOA464ATm4yHtOLAh5TVIewHzfzgg_WFMo/edit?usp=sharing

